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RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY 

 
COUNCILLOR CHRISTOPERS 
Councillor Christophers requested an update on previous conversations that may 
have occurred between the Okotoks Public Library, Bow Valley College, and the 
Okotoks Arts Council, discussing the need for more facility space and the possibility of 
collaborating on shared space.  
 
RESPONSE 
There has been ongoing dialogue throughout 2017 regarding the possibility of 
collaborating on shared space between the Okotoks Public Library, Bow Valley 
College, and the Okotoks Arts Council. Discussion has occurred through the Post-
Secondary Education Committee venue with attempts at building a coordinated, 
collaborative and focused effort. Dialogue will continue into 2018 if determined a 
priority by the Post-Secondary Education Committee.  
 
Attachment(s) 
1. n/a 
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Quincy Brown 
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January 02, 2018 

 


